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Launch of Sparsh Sports Academy - Enroll Now! 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar! 

We are excited to introduce the SPARSH SPORTS ACADEMY, an initiative aimed at 

nurturing athletic talent and promoting a love for sports amongst our students, same will be 

launched on May 1st 2024. 

In partnership with experienced coaches, we are offering evening sessions in BASKETBALL, 

FOOTBALL, CRICKET, and BADMINTON. These academies are designed to further 

enhance techniques of the chosen sport. 

We invite interested parents to enrol their children by confirming their participation with the 

school sports department. 

 

 
Please Note: 

• It is not a mandatory activity. 

• Academy will be for the students of Grades III-VIII. 

• Academy schedule will be from Monday- Friday between 5 pm to 7 pm. 

• Members to bring their own snacks/fruits for refreshment. 

• Transport facility will not be provided by school. 

• Attached the registration form for your convenience. 

 

 

 
Let's empower our children to excel in sports and in life through the Sparsh Sports Academy! 

 

 
Warm Regards, 

Dr Monika Randhawa 

Principal 

Sparsh School 


